
The following survey is part of a study being conducted by researchers at Children’s 
Mercy Hospital in Kansas City, MO and Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of 
Chicago in Chicago, IL. 

This research study is for adults and children with food allergies who are of Asian 

Indian origin. The researchers are exploring the types of foods which cause food-

allergy reactions among adults and children of Asian Indian origin.  

Research is always voluntary. The survey is anonymous and there will not be any 

information you give that can identify you or your child. 

This study might be a good fit for you or your child if: 
 You or your child is of Asian Indian origin 
 You or your child has food allergies 
 You have access to the internet to complete the survey 
 
If you decide to have you or your child take part in the research survey, you would: 
 Access the internet link below and answer the survey questions 
 
There may be no direct benefit to your child from being in this research study. This 
information will be used to advance knowledge regarding allergies among 
individuals of Asian Indian origin.  
 
Please click the link below to complete the South Asian Food Allergy Survey.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SouthAsianFoodAllergySurvey 

For more information please contact: Dr. Chitra Dinakar.  cdinakar@cmh.edu 

The principal researchers for this study are Chitra Dinakar, MD.  Children’s Mercy in 
Kansas City, and Dr. Ruchi Gupta, Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital in 
Chicago. Other health care professionals may help them. 

You may also call The Children’s Mercy Hospitals Pediatric Institutional Review 
Board (IRB) at (816) 701-4358 with questions or complaints about this study.  The 
IRB is a committee of physicians, statisticians, researchers, community advocates, 
and others that ensures that a research study is ethical and that the rights of study 
participants are protected. 
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